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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release:  Friday, March 11, 2022 

 

Tree Removal  
 

Crews from the Logan County Highway Department will be removing a large tree 

from the right-of-way on County Road 187 between State Route 508 and the 

County Line with a scheduled start date of Tuesday, March 15-16, 2022. The 

road will be closed to all thru traffic between the hours of 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

There will be no overnight closure. 

 

Scheduling is subject to weather conditions. 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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